On July 16th, the following information was requested by Board Member Sandra Richmond regarding T2 Approve the agreement with Palm Beach County to use Palm Tran buses for student transportation.

Question:
Has there ever been a problem with student safety?

Response:
No, we have never had a problem with student safety.  Palm Tran has supervisors that ride the route that the buses take to make sure the bus does not encounter any difficulties.  They have two-way communication with dispatchers and if there is a problem the police are dispatched immediately.
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